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Circular No.: 18-021
Date

:
12 FEBRUARY 2018
To

:
ALL UNIT OWNERS/RESIDENTS
Subject
: 
Temporary Closure of the Main Swimming Pool
Dear Unit Owners and Residents,

 

Please be informed that the main swimming pool will be closed starting from 12:00 noon tomorrow, 13 February 2018 (Tuesday).  Regular operations will resume the following day, 14 February 2018 to facilitate preparation of the unit owners and residents’ Wine and Cheese Valentine’s party to be held at the 5th floor open area starting 5:30 pm to 9:00 pm.

 

Should you have any concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to contact Admin office at 960-9956
For and on behalf of The Residences at Greenbelt Condominium Corporation
THESS M. FLORES

Head Property Manager
THE RESIDENCES AT GREENBELT CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION, ESPERANZA ST., GREENBELT COMPLEX, MAKATI CITY, PHILIPPINES 1228
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